
Dear parents/carers        25th September 2019 

 

We are pleased to announce that we have organised a ‘recycle 4 school’ day with Roberts Recycling Ltd 

in order to raise funds for Sandbrook School Fund. 

 

Roberts Recycling Ltd is an award winning company and one of the UK’s leading clothes recyclers and 

exporters. By getting involved in our collection, you are able to raise funds, recycle and benefit people in 

poorer parts of the world all at the same time. We will receive £500 per ton collected. 

 

Simply fill one of the bags provided with clothes, paired shoes, bags, belts and soft toys (you can use any 

other plastic bag if you need to). All items must be in reusable condition (so please nothing ripped or 

stained). Should you need more bags please contact reception.  The collection will be taking place on  

Wednesday 23rd October 2019. 

This is a great opportunity for us to show that we, as a school, care about the environment, ethics and 
sustainability.  Please bring your filled bags to school no earlier than Friday 18th October.  Thank you in 
advance, and let’s have a great collection. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ms C Temple 
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